
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 
17, 2007, at 7:40 p.m., at the City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Second Floor Meeting 
Room, Cambridge, Massachusetts on a petition by the City Council to amend the Zoning 
Ordinance by creating a new Section 5.60 - Regulation of Fences.  This amendment 
would create new regulations intended to improve public safety for those who are using 
city sidewalks by requiring adequate visibility as it relates to the private front yard spaces 
between buildings and the public property at the sidewalk.  The Section would create 
definitions for fences, height of fences, and design of fences; it would also limit the 
maximum height of a fence at within a front yard and within six feet of any other 
property line.   
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts.  Questions concerning the petition may be addressed to Lester Barber at 
voice: 617- 349-4657 or Liza Paden at voice: 617-349-4647, TTY: 617-349-4621, or 
email at lpaden@ci.cambridge.ma.us. 
 


